
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I’m sure you’re aware, our main topic focus for this term is history. The children have had a 

fascinating time so far learning about people and significant events from the past. 

As part of our celebration of learning we will be holding a Y1-Y6 History Day on Wednesday 23rd 

October. We are asking that every child dresses in clothing that reflects the time period that they 

have studied. Here is a list of the time periods studied: 

 

Reception Bonfire Night 
Year 1 Great Fire of London 
Year 2 The Titanic 
Year 3 Stone Age 

Year 4 Greeks 
Year 5 Anglo-Saxons 
Year 6 World War Two 

 

From 2.30pm to 3pm, relatives will be invited into the school to come and see our Living History 

Museum. Below are some simple ideas for how to dress your child in suitable clothing for the day. 

We are not asking for parents to buy expensive costumes for the day. We simply want to create a 

memorable experience in your child’s education. 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bayntun and Mr Grace 

Team Year 5 


